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A DAY OF INTERACTION 

WITH PARENTS FOR THE 

WELFARE OF STUDENTS 

 

REPUBLIC DAY 

 

P.T.M 

Republic Day was celebrated 
in the school with great pomp 
and gaiety. 
The students gave their dance 
performances filled with the 
spirit of patriotism. 

Teachers inspired the 
children to be loyal to their 
country and motherland. 
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Remembering the soldiers 
who lost their lives in the 
PULWAMA attack on 14th 
February 2019, tributes were 
paid to them and the 
children were taught to 
always be dedicated towards 
the motherland and their 
country. 

 

BASANT PANCHMI 

The festival of BASANT 
PANCHMI was celebrated with 
great pomp in the school. 
Mother SARASWATI , the 
goddess of learning and wisdom, 
was worshiped 

And the importance of 
knowledge was explained to the 

children by the teachers. 

 

PULWAMA ATTACK 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

SHIVAJI JAYANTI 

SHIVAJI was one of 

the brave sons of the 

country, who is also 

known as 'Maratha 

pride', telling about 

his life character, his 

birth anniversary was 

told in the school so 

that the children 

become the guardians 

of our Indian culture. 

 

GOPAL KRISHNA 

GOKHALE (May 9, 1866 

– February 19, 1915) was 

an Indian freedom 

fighter, philanthropist, 

thinker and reformer. He 

is called the 'Gladstone' 

of India. His 

PUNYATITHI was 

celebrated in the school 

and tribute was paid to 

him while learning from 

his life. 
 

PUNYATITHI OF GOPAL KRISHAN GOKHLE 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
RAVIDAS JAYANTI was 

celebrated in the school, teachers 

throwing light on the life of 

SAINT  RAVIDAS JI, gave a 

message to all to get away from 

the inferiority complex of caste 

and live with brotherhood. 
 

GURU RAVIDAS JAYANTI  

SCIENCE EXHIBITION  

“SCIENCE FOR FUTURE” is the 

theme of science exhibition held 

in the grounds of APS. Science 

models exhibited the concepts of 

probability, rain detection, water 

filtration, volcano eruption, 

smart city, Robotics car, solar 

music system etc. Attracted the 

visitors who also shared their 

valuable inputs with budding 

scientists. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

School children participated 

enthusiastically in the 

OLYMPIAD exam and 

secured first, second and 

third positions. 

Some children of the school 

were also selected at the 

national level. 

Hearty congratulations to 

all the children from the 

school family. 

 

 Yoga is an art as well as 

a science. Because it 

provides practical 

methods to control the 

body and mind, deep 

meditation is possible. 

For this, children are 

made to do yoga from 

the primary classes in 

the school itself.  
 

OLYMPAID RESULT 

YOGA SESSION 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

It is said that books are man's best friend. 

The solution to every difficult question 

hidden in the books. 

That's why children are always taught 

books in school and the habit of reading is 

developed in them. 
 

LIBRARY 

RAMLALA PRAN PRATHISTHA PROGRAMME AT SAINI SCHOOL, TIJARA  

A dance competition was organized at SAINI SCHOOL, TIJARA on 22nd January to 

commemorate the consecration of RAM LALLA, in which NAVYA SAINI, a student of 

AJEET PUBLIC SCHOOL, got the third position. 

The student was honored by the school family. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

COMPUTER LAB 

The most important thing is that in 

today's time IT lab is very useful 

for the learners. 

In school, children make different 

types of projects using the 

computer lab, which will be useful 

in their future as well 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

SPORTS 

Sports are the easiest 

and most comfortable 

way to get great 

physical and mental 

exercise. 

If children practice 

sports regularly, they 

can remain more active 

and healthy. For this, 

children are fed 

different types of sports 

daily in the school. 

 

GREEN GROCER ACTIVITY  

Green grocer activity was  

organized in school in which 

all children participated 

enthusiastically. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  MUSIC CLASSES 

Music lessons have actually 

been linked to improved academic 

performance and higher IQs. 

HONOUR OF ARTISTIC JUNIORS  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

CONGRATS AND GOOD LUCK IN EVERYTHING YOU DO! 

MAY YOUR JOURNEY BE FILLED WITH JOY, HAPPINESS, 

AND SUCCESS AND MAY YOU FIND FULFILLMENT IN ALL 

THAT YOU DO . REMEMBER TO STAY TRUE TO YOURSELF 

AND ALWAS FOLLOW YOUR HEART . YOU HAVE WHAT IT 

TAKES TO MAKE YOUR DREAM IN REALITY.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Students of class XI and XII 

humanities have been taken out 

for MOHAN BABA visit at KHOLI 

, BHIWADI as a part of curriculum 

, to understand ‘’ the history of 

MOHAN BABA and geographical 

condition of hilly region ‘’ .  

Students of class XI and XII 

have been taken out for factory 

plant visit to ‘’CIBA MASALA 

UDYOG , ALWAR,’’ as part of 

curriculum  , to understand ‘’ the 

economics in work ‘’ in real world 

business situation. 
 

EDUCATIONAL TOUR OF CLASS XI & XII  

HUMANITIES  

 

EDUCATIONAL TOUR OF  

CLASS XI AND XII COMMERCE  

CHANDRA SHEKHAR 'Azad 

was a freedom fighter of the 

Indian freedom struggle who 

sacrificed their lives to free 

India On his PUNYATITHI; 

children were honored by 

telling him about his life 

character and his sacrifice. 

 

 

PUNYATITHI OF CHANDRA 

SHEKHAR AZAD   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ANNUAL SPORTS DAY  

Like every year, this year also an annual sports day was 

organized for all the children in the school, in which many sports 

were done for all the kids, in which all the children participated 

enthusiastically and in the end telling the importance of sports 

to the children & also honored the winners by wearing a medal. 
 


